Freedom of Information Act 2000 – EU funding to City Councils   
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the following information. 

You asked:

I would like to know how much EU funding your City Council has received since 2005.
Answer:
This letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council. We do not keep information in a format that would allow us to pull the values and projects involved together.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

